
 

 

NSUC Youth Group - Permission Slip 

March for Science  

April 22, 2017 

 

The Youth Group is attending the Science March in Chicago on Saturday,  
April 22, 2017. 

 

If your youth has a medical condition, allergy, or other concern that we need to be 
aware of for this event, please list it below along with any other notes (e.g., late arrival).  

 

 

 

 

Your signature below gives permission for your youth to participate in the event.  
 

 

Youth’s name ________________________________________  

Phone number where you (guardian) can be reached during the event: _____________ 

Parent/Guardian’s Printed Name  _________________________ 
 
Parent/Guardian’s Signature _________________________ Date _________________ 
 


